
President’s Message
Happy 30th Anniversary Humber Heritage Club! This year we’re celebrating three decades of continued support 
to our friends, and community. The Heritage Club gives us the opportunity to keep in touch with people, get 
caught up with old friends, and make new ones along the way. Our mission, “people helping people”, lives on with 
your volunteer hours whether it be replying to Santa letters or helping with your favorite charity. This year we’re 
celebrating YOU! This is your club, so members, we want to hear from you, see you and, most of all, have fun! 
Join us for one of our many upcoming events listed here, or on our website at heritageclub.ca/humber There you 
will find updates, photos and, best of all, some great shopping discounts! It’s important to keep in touch, socialize 
and stay active. 

Let’s make 2019 a memorable one, so come out and be part of something great!

With warmest regards,

Diane Biggs
President
Humber Chapter

Humber Chapter Executive

PRESIDENT: Diane Biggs
1st VICE PRESIDENT: Richard Schumann
2nd VICE PRESIDENT: Open
3rd VICE PRESIDENT: Open
TREASURER: Barnie Joosten
SECRETARY: Jayne Clayton

Save The Date For Humber Events!
Spring Blue Jay Game...................................................................................................... March 30 Saturday
Spring Luncheon(30th Anniversary Celebration)........................................................... April 13th Saturday
Summer Luncheon (Woodbine Racetrack).................................................................... July 13 Saturday
Autumn Luncheon............................................................................................................ September 14
Winter (Christmas)............................................................................................................ November 9 Saturday
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Santa Letters

A BIG THANK YOU to the volunteer elves who 
shed a little magic at Christmas by replying to 
children’s letters sent to Santa. 
Every year Canada Post receives over 1.5 
billion letters from children all over the world 
in 30 different languages. Each letter is 
answered in the same language it was written 
in, including braille! Well done elves! If you would like to participate in this fun program, please contact 
Diane Biggs or Barnie Joosten. Nothing gets you in the spirit of the season like a child’s heartfelt letter 
to Santa!

Diane Biggs
157 Taylorwood Ave
Bolton, ON L7E 1S8

C.P.C. Pension 1-877-480-9220
Superannuation 1-800-561-7930
C.P.P. / O.A.S. 1-800-277-9914
Great West Life 1-866-249-5723
Access H.R. 1-877-807-9090

Your Benefits Contact Numbers

Membership
All Heritage Clubs have been advised to become self-sufficient. Our chapter has a $10.00 (ten dollar) annual 
membership fee. This fee will enable you to remain an active member and will be returned by way of subsidizing 
events that our chapter sponsors and that you attend. The members who donate ten dollars are also eligible to 
gain entry to the fitness centre at Gateway. 
**NEW** We are pleased to be able to offer a discounted rate for three years of $25.00.

Non-active members will remain on the mailing list for information from the National Office. Any members who 
would like information about the Humber Heritage Club can go to the website at www.heritageclub.ca or you 
can contact Diane Biggs at (905) 487-4311. By email, Diane can be reached at humberchapter2@hotmail.com.

Goodlife Fitness handles all applications and renewals. All applicants and renewals must be in good standing.

http://www.heritageclub.ca
mailto:humberchapter2%40hotmail.com?subject=Membership%20Information
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Woodbine Racetrack - July 13th
The MOST FUN FILLED BANQUET voted by YOU! We’re off to the races again this year at Woodbine 
Racetrack for a great day of luck and laughs, for our Summer Banquet on Saturday, July 13th. Last 
year was such a success we just had to do it again! Join us to find out why EVERYONE raved about the 
Favourites Dining Room buffet and don’t forget, a $10 voucher for the casino is included in the price!

Let’s Go Blue Jays! - March 30th
Come join us for a baseball game. Its never too late to hop on the Blue Jays bandwagon. Join us for a 
fun filled outing to see the Blue Jays play the Detroit Tigers on Saturday, March 30th, 2019 – 3 pm start.

Cost is $60.00 per person – includes a ticket in level 137  (value $74.00). The first 15,000 fans will 
receive a Blue Jays Hoodie!  (value $85.00)

Payment by cheque payable to Humber Heritage Club, mailed to Richard Schumann, 31 Burtree Dr., 
Brampton, ON  L6Z 3L1 ***or e-transfer sent to humberchapter2@hotmail.com.

Please email proudcanuck52@gmail.com to receive confirmation of  payment.

Members must be currently paid up for 2019. Family and friends are welcome.

Golf Tournaments
Let’s tee off! Stay tuned for more information on our upcoming golf tournament. If you are interested in 
joining our group for a day on the green, with lunch included, please contact Barnie Joosten at 416-333-
4173, or by email at humberchapter2@hotmail.com

****Further events will be sent to our dues paying members in our next newsletter. ****

30th Anniversary Spring Luncheon - April 13th
Celebrate our 30 years of People Helping People at our Spring Celebration banquet. This year we will 
be hosting our luncheon on Saturday, April 13th at the Mandarin Restaurant located at 87 Matheson 
Blvd East in Mississauga, ON. The restaurant is located in the plaza on the south side of Matheson, 
east of Hurontario. There is ample parking at this location. Flyer to follow.

HUMBER EVENTS

mailto:proudcanuck52%40gmail.com?subject=Blue%20Jays%20game
mailto:humberchapter2%40hotmail.com?subject=Golf%20Tournament%20-%20Interest
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Scholarship Program 2019
This inaugural year of our new Scholarship Program was very successful. We saw three
scholarships of $1,000 each awarded to three remarkable young women, and we wish them all
every success in their university years and beyond. What was most impressive about all of these
recipients was their ability to achieve high academic standards while still enthusiastically
participating in their chosen sports activities, volunteering in their communities, and taking
responsible positions for benefit of others. Their initiative is to be applauded, and we are so happy
to be able to help them on their way.

All three of these young ladies are a credit to their families and their communities. It is our very
great pleasure as a Club to be able to give them a small boost on their chosen paths.

Congratulations to all, and we wish you every success in the future.

2018 Scholarship Recipients :
• Kathleen (Katie) Myatt, of Hanover ON is the grandaughter of Grand-Saugeen member Carl Myatt.
• Elizabeth Lang, of Edmonton AB, is the daughter of Parkland member James Lang.
• Hannah Ronsky, of Calgary AB, is the granddaughter of Parkland member Nick Ronsky.

The Heritage Club is proud to once again award three $1,000 scholarships to eligible first time university or college 
students. Students must be dependent children, including adopted children, stepchildren, grandchildren, or in 
legal guardianship of an active member (dues paying member of 2 years) of a Heritage Club Chapter. For program 
details, please visit the Heritage Club website at heritageclub.ca under LINKS. Or direct queries and applications 
to the National Coordinator, Eldred Holmes at holmese@nl.rogers.com. Most importantly...ALL applications must 
be post-marked by JUNE 28, 2019. Good luck students!

Humber Heritage Gives Back

Charities we donated money to in 2018 
are as follows:

Mississauga Food Bank.....................$500.00

Salvation Army Women’s Shelter.......$500.00

Sick Kids Foundation.........................$250.00

Sunnybrook Veteran’s Assoc.............$250.00

Toronto Wildlife Centre......................$250.00

Wellspring Chinguacousy 
(Brampton).........................................$250.00

Total Donations .............................$2000.00

http://heritageclub.ca
mailto:holmese%40nl.rogers.com?subject=2019%20Scholarship%20Program
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In Memoriam
We honour the memory of our past president, Eddie Nichols, and his loving wife, Nina. 

NICHOLS, Edward Joseph 1927-2018 It is with great 
sadness that we announce the peaceful passing of Ed-
ward on Wednesday, October 10, 2018 at Revera West-
side at the age of 91. He has joined his beloved wife 
Nina. Loving father of Edward (Susan), Tom (Karen), Mi-
chael, and Susan (Charles). He was a proud grandfather 
of Michael (Justine), Edward, Jennica, Theresa, Kaitlin, 
Andrew, Christine, Natalie, Thomas (Sarah) and Leah. 
Cherished great-grandfather of Theodore and Felix. Dear 
brother of Victor (Mary) Bishop. Edward was the Past 

President of the Humber Chapter Heritage Club. He will be sadly missed and 
forever remembered, may he rest in peace with God. Funeral Mass took place at 
St. Benedict Church, 2194 Kipling Avenue on Tuesday, October 16, 2018.

NICHOLS, ANTONINA (nee CATALANO) 1927 - 2018 It is with 
great sadness that we announce the peaceful passing of An-
tonina on Thursday, May 24, 2018 at Bridgepoint Health Care 
at the age of 91. Beloved wife of Edward. Loving mother of 
Edward (Susie), Tom (Karen), Michael and Susan (Charles). 
She was a proud grandmother to Michael (Justine), Edward, 
Jennica, Theresa, Kaitlin, Andrew, Christine, Natalie, Thomas 
(Sarah) and Leah. Cherished great-grandmother to Theodore. 
She will be sadly missed and forever remembered, may she 
rest in peace with God. Resting at the NEWEDIUK FUNERAL 
HOME, KIPLING CHAPEL, 2058 Kipling Avenue (North of Rexdale Boulevard), from 
2-4 and 7-9 p.m. on Sunday, May 27, 2018. Funeral Mass took place on Tuesday, 
May 29, 2018, at St. Benedict Church, 2194 Kipling Avenue.
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Christmas Luncheon December 2018



Nomination Form
This year the following positions are up for election for a two year term:

1st Vice President
Secretary

Members who are interested in running, or who would like to nominate a fellow member, for one of the three 
positions above, please mail this nomination form in no later than June 1st, 2019.

Humber Chapter Executive
PRESIDENT: Diane Biggs
1st VICE PRESIDENT: Richard Schumann
2nd VICE PRESIDENT: Open
3rd VICE PRESIDENT: Open
TREASURER: Barnie Joosten
SECRETARY: Jayne Clayton

Nomination and Elections for Humber Chapter 2019

I nominate for ________________________________	1st Vice President

I nominate for________________________________Secretary

Please verify that the candidate agrees with your nomination.

I place my own name in nomination for (place an “X” next to the position):

1st Vice President_
Secretary_ ________

Submitted By: _________________________ Date:_ ___________________

Mail Form to: BARNIE JOOSTEN, TREASURER
BOX 461

PORT ROWAN, ON
N0E 1M0



Change of Address / Membership Renewal for 2019 

Please check off appropriate box(s):

Change of Address

Membership Renewal  $10.00 

Associate Membership Renewal  $ 5.00

3 Year Membership $25.00

 NAME:

(OLD) ADDRESS:  

NEW ADDRESS:

CITY: 

Postal Code:

PHONE NUMBER:

E-MAIL:

Pleasemake chque payable to ‘HUMBER CHAPTER’.

Or e-transfer to b.joosten119@gmail.com

Mail to Barnie Joosten, Treasurer
Box 461
Port Rowan
N0E 1M0


